
 
Allergy Information 

 
It is the school's responsibility to be aware of, and alert us, when someone 

in their population might be allergic to the fruits and/or vegetables that are 

scheduled to be delivered. To check the products scheduled to be delivered 

to your school, go to your school login. 

 

It is each school district's responsibility to keep abreast of any new and 

current allergy issues. Please consult with your school district in regards to 

policies, procedures, and the most up-to-date allergy information. 

 

There are many variables in regards to allergies these days, and there are a 

variety of questions that should be answered before determining that an 

allergy would have cross-reactivity to related - and unrelated - foods. This is 

done by way of an "allergy profile" through your student's family physician. 

Other crucial information that each school should have on hand in regards 

to students' "allergy profile" is: 

 Is it airborne? 

 Is it by ingestion only? 

 Is it a sensory allergy (through touch)? 

 

If you would like further guidance in this area, please contact your school 

district. 

 

http://www.aitc.ca/bc/myschool/login

